Rebecca Morgan

From: Rebecca Morgan

Sent: 03 December 2009 12:30

To:

Subject: . the Gatehouse

Dcar Cllr Berry,
Thank you for your email.

At present the applicaticn for the removal of internal walls at the Gatehouse,
Hatfield has not been validated, meaning that it has not yet appeared on the weekly
list, and therefore cannct be called in.

Tt should hopefully be validated by the end of next week at the latest, so once it
appears cn the weekly list, then please do not hesitate to contact me again to call it
in.

Tf you have any questions relating to this, then please let me know.
Kind regards,

Becky Morgan

Recky Morgan

Major Projects Officer
Welwyn Hatfield Council
The Campus

Welwyn Garden City
licrtfordshire

NLE 6AE

From:
Sent: eCembper

To: Rebecca Morgan

Subject: Planning application for the Gatehouse

robecca

T understand you will be dealing with the application for internal walls to be removed
in the Gatehouse on the Aercdrome site.

I am asking for this to be called-in if it is not approved under delegated powers.

The applicant feels there is a precedence set by surrounding listed buildings where
internal walls have been allowed to be removed.

Flease would you keep me informed of progress on this one?
Many thanks

Clare BRerry
Cllr Hatfield Villages




